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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2012 10:32 AM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health; Hugo, Susan, Env. Health
Cc: Weston, Robert, Env. Health; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: Free-Phase Memo for Chevron 9-0504 (15900 Hesperian Blvd, San Lorenzo, RO 7)
Attachments: RO7_Memo_2012-07-11.pdf

For your files regarding the recent discovery of the first discovery of free-phase at this site.  This appears to be a new 
release.  We’ll be requesting recovery actions and thought it appropriate to notify CUPA for any appropriate tank system 
inspections or testing warranted at the site. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 



ALAMEDA COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
LOCAL OVERSIGHT PROGRAM 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
DATE:  July 11, 2012 
 
TO:     Susan Hugo, CUPA Program Manager 

Steven Plunkett, Hazardous Materials Specialist, Alameda County CUPA 
 
CC:  Robert Weston, CUPA, Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Donna Drogos, Division Chief 
 
FROM: Mark Detterman, Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Report of Separate-Phase Hydrocarbons 

Groundwater Monitoring Well C-2 
Chevron Station #9-0504; 15900 Hesperian Blvd, San Lorenzo, CA 

 
NOTES: The May 15, 2012 document entitled 2012 Groundwater Annual 

Groundwater Monitoring Report reports the presence of 0.30 feet of 
separate-phase hydrocarbons in well C-2 at this site.  Although 
groundwater has previously been contaminated, free-phase has not been 
present previously at the site.  Consequently this appears to be a new 
release and it appears appropriate to conduct tank system tightness tests.  
Please refer to the attached site plan / potentiometric map for the location 
of the well (immediately downgradient of the UST basin).  It is reported to 
be light brown in color.  Please also provide ACEH LOP with copies of the 
resulting UST system inspection tests / reports for our files.  Should you 
have questions, please let me know. 
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